
This is a unique opportunity to see
some of the 3335 silver coins from
this hoard and to talk to experts 
about the discovery.

You can also bring your own archaeological 
finds along to be identified and recorded by 
the Portable Antiquities Scheme.

Free entry

Saturday 
14 October 

2017
10 am -  1 pm

At Yeovil  
Library

The Yeovil Roman 
Coin Hoard


